From: Covenant Presbyterian Church [mailto:communications@covenantpres.com]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 4:16 PM
* Subject: A Letter from Pastor Jim

Dear brothers and sisters,
| write to inform you that a former member, Mr. Austin

Davis, has filed a lawsuit against our church, seeking
damages and making a number of serious, but false
allegations. You may read something in the papers
tomorrow or soon thereafter about this. He has also sued
the Nashuville Presbytery, and the Presbyterian Church in
America denomination.

Mr. Davis has made numerous complaints about our
church for the last 10 or 11 years. Our best efforts to
resolve these matters proved unsuccessful. We are
saddened that he has taken this step but will cooperate
fully with the authorities in the coming days. We will also
keep you well informed as developments arise. Please
keep the leadership of the church in your prayers, in
particular the committee that will be handling this: Herb
Kneeland, chairman; John Avery, John Bryant, and Ron
Kimery. Please contact any of these men, or any ot the

pastors if you have questions. Thank you for your prayers!

Warmly, in Christ,
Pastor Jim

Stay connected!
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janicek@covenantpres,com.
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